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Monday 12th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers and Children, 
 
As you are all aware, the country suffered a great loss last Thursday with the passing of Her 
Majesty, Queen Elizabeth. We have been informed that on the day of the funeral there will be a 
national bank holiday. This means school will be closed on Monday 19th September.  
 
The death of the Queen will have affected everyone differently. In school, we have had a 
special assembly and classes have sensitively and suitably had discussions around what has 
happened. Please be assured that we are aware of the range of emotions of children and we 
will ensure that we will listen to the children and treat every question, thought and idea they 
have with the upmost importance. If you feel your child has been greatly impacted by the news, 
please speak with your class teacher on how we can further support your child. The whole 
school will be celebrating the life of the Queen in due course.  
 
If there is anything further we can do to support you or your children at this time, please do get 
in touch.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss E. McKay 
Acting Headteacher 
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